
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

 

March 2, 2016 
Contact:  Jason Latimer, Communications Director 
(727) 464-4988 or 464-6108 

 
EARLY VOTING BEGINS ON MARCH 5 FOR 

PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE PRIMARY AND MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 
 

The Pinellas County Supervisor of Elections Office reminds voters that Early Voting will take place 
Saturday, March 5 – Sunday, March 13 at the three Supervisor of Elections Offices for the March 15 
Presidential Preference Primary and Municipal Elections.  
 
Supervisor of Elections Offices  
Monday-Friday, 10:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m.; Saturday-Sunday, 9:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. 

• Election Service Center, 13001 Starkey Rd., Largo (Starkey Lakes Corporate Center) 
• Pinellas County Courthouse, 315 Court St., Room 117, Clearwater (first floor, north side) 
• County Building, 501 First Ave. N., St. Petersburg (entrance on 5th Street) 

 
Voters can check early voting wait times online at VotePinellas.com.  
 
Florida is a closed primary state. Voters must be registered with the Republican Party or Democratic 
Party to vote in their respective party’s Primary for President. Registered voters residing in the 11 
municipalities also conducting elections – Town of Belleair, City of Clearwater, City of Gulfport, City of 
Indian Rocks Beach, City of Madeira Beach, City of Oldsmar, City of Pinellas Park, City of South Pasadena, 
City of St. Pete Beach, City of Tarpon Springs and City of Treasure Island (District 4) – may vote in their 
nonpartisan municipal elections (St. Pete Beach and Treasure Island vote by single-member districts). 
 
Voters may choose to vote by mail, at an early voting location or at their polling places on Election Day. 
For more information or to request a mail ballot, visit VotePinellas.com or call (727) 464-VOTE (8683).   
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